
         

 Finance Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
May 22, 2018 
 
The Finance Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday May 21, 2018 with these 
members in attendance: 
 
Doug Marmie 
Mark Labutis for Jeremy Blake 
Ryan Bubb 
Bill Cost Jr. 
Jeff Rath for Mark Fraizer  
 
We wish to report: 
 

 
1.  Resolution No. 18-44 appropriating monies for the current expenses of the 

municipal corporation was considered.  
 

Section 1.  There is hereby an appropriation of the unappropriated balance of the 100 General 
Fund, in the amount of $500.00 (flowers for City Hall) 
 

        Account           Description               Amount 
  

100.121.5271 Bldg Grounds 
Maintenance 

$500.00 

 
Director Rhodes- this is a donation from the Bill and Sue Moore fund and it is for 
flowers in front of City Hall  
Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, second by Mr. Cost 
Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 
 

Section 2.  There is hereby an appropriation of the unappropriated balance of the 100 General 
Fund, in the amount of $1452.08 (Refund from JP Mohler) 
 

        Account            Description               Amount 
  

100.121.5231 Professional 
Services 

$1452.08 

 



Director Rhodes- about 6 months ago I was in Chambers and we talked about 
applying for an Ohio Tax Refund for gas and there was a company by the name 
of JP Mohler who lead us through the process and our arrangement was 
whatever we got we would split with them. We know how to do this process 
now and will be able to do it ourselves going forward.   
Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, second by Mr. Cost 
Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 
 
 
 
Doug Marmie, Chair 

  

 


